
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/3/2023 4:46:36 PM

First name: Niabi

Last name: Dann

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Good morning, 

 

I am writing in to encourage to APPROVE the Pactola mineral withdrawal in and around the Rapid Creek

watershed. Many people depend on the watershed as a source of their drinking water. Mining minerals destroys

water tables, facilitates degradation of the surrounding environment, and creates a toxic environment for not only

humans, but all of the living animals and plants as well. The mineral withdrawal must be approved. 

 

Niabi Dann

Western Shoshone Te-Moak

Pullman, Washington


